CERTIFICATE OF
COMPLETION

September 06, 2017

Dear Dimitrios Mistriotis,

Congratulations on your successful completion of General
Assembly’s Data Science course beginning on 06/27/2017 and
ending on 08/31/2017. Receipt of this email attachment can be
used to confirm that you received 60 hours of instruction.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Good luck on your continued educational and professional
adventures.

Sincerely,

Julien Deslangles-Blanch
Regional Director, UK & Germany

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 1 Commercial Street

https://generalassemb.ly London E1 7PT, UK



